
STUDENT MINISTRY 

Christian love & sympathy is extended to Mrs. Sally 

Luck in the passing of her husband, Ed on Sunday, June 

27th.   

We also extend Christian love & sympathy to Mrs. 

Shirley Young in the passing of her brother, Joe Price 

on Monday, June 28th.   

Remember to check out ALL THINGS Student Ministry by               
visiting obclife.org/students.  There you will find our calendar       

of events as well as details and any needed forms. 

Mini Golf @ TopGolf (Monday, July 5) 

RSVP TODAY at obclife.org/students to reserve your spot for our mini-
golf outing.  Golf is free, but bring some money for lunch.  We will 
meet at TopGolf at 10 AM and finish by noon. 

High School Breakfast (Saturday, July 10) 

All existing and NEW high schoolers are invited to Michael and Sarah’s 
house for breakfast and a laid back morning of food, games and movie.  
Please RSVP  

Thank you Jimmy and Karen Fogo!  The Pool Party @ The Fogo’s 
this past Wednesday, was a blast!  Our students had a wonderful 
time, great food and fellowship. 

 

SCRIPTURE MEMORY FOR THIS WEEK 

Psalm 34:1-3 

1 I will bless the LORD at all times; his praise will always be on my lips.          
2 I will boast in the LORD; the humble will hear and be glad.  3 Proclaim the 

LORD’s greatness with me; let us exalt his name together. 

 

SERMON NOTES 

1 I will bless the LORD at all times; his praise will always be on my lips. 

 

 

 

 

 

2 I will boast in the LORD; the humble will hear and be glad. 

 

 

 

 

 

3 Proclaim the LORD’s greatness with me; let us exalt his name together. 



July 4, 2021  

Welcome to Ooltewah Baptist Church! Thank you for       

being with us in worship this morning.  

If you are a guest, text OBC to 84576 to receive                  

information about our church.    

Our guest Wi-Fi password is OBCLIFE! 

It is our desire that you feel at home as you worship with us. 

obclife.org 

Please note the church office will be closed        

tomorrow in observance of the holiday. 

Mrs. Helen Mowery 

178 Teague Road 

Cleveland, TN  37311 

Bins have been placed at the courtyard entries for you to drop off 

your Backpack supplies.  Needed items include folders with pockets, 

notebook paper, markers & crayons, scissors, binders, glue sticks,  

rulers, erasers, pens, pencils and pencil pouches.  Please shop at your 

convenience or when you find sales.  Everything must be dropped off 

by July 25th which is when we will be packing.  

THANK YOU! 

Women on Mission will meet Tuesday, 

July 13th at 11:30 in the chapel. 


